
Oh, how I have missed our monthly 
meetings and having the opportunity to 
visit with you all!  
 
Luckily, itôs time to come together again 
to make a difference in our community. 
It has been a very busy summer! We 
held our Bunco fundraiser, hosted the 
Chamber of Commerce Mixer, and co-
ordinated the Food Bank at Elsinore El-
ementary School.  Many committees 
worked diligently on special projects all 
summer long.  
 
We are going to have an equally excit-
ing fall, full of fun events and meaning-
ful programs. Whether you have a little 
or a lot of time, I encourage you to vol-
unteer for something new. Your partici-
pation is appreciated and there is some-
thing for everyone! I am so looking for-
ward to seeing you all at our September 
meeting.  
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You are a truly amazing group of 
women and I am so proud to be a part 
of this ñSisterhood of Service.ò 
 
                                      Warmly, 
                                                            Heidi 
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¶ +ÜÕÊÏɯ1ÌÚÌÙÝÈÛÐÖÕÚɯɭPlease call in lunch res-
ervations no later than Tuesday AM.  If you are 

a permanent you do NOT need to call. 3ÏÌɯÊÖÚÛɯ

ÐÚɯȜƕƖɯ×ÌÙɯÓÜÕÊÏÌÖÕȭɯLeave a message at       

951-277-7738, Text 714-401-1850 or 
email debkaatz@gmail.com  

¶  ËËÙÌÚÚɯÊÏÈÕÎÌɭ3ÏÌɯ"ÓÜÉɯÐÚɯÈÓÞÈàÚɯ 

ÔÈÐÕÛÈÐÕÐÕÎɯàÌÈÙÉÖÖÒÚȭɯɯ%ÐÓÓɯÖÜÛɯÛÏÌɯÊÏÈÕÎÌɯÖÍɯ

ÈËËÙÌÚÚɯÍÖÙÔɯÐÍɯàÖÜÙɯÈËËÙÌÚÚȮɯ×ÏÖÕÌɯÕÜÔÉÌÙȮɯ

ÊÌÓÓɯ×ÏÖÕÌɯÖÙɯÌÔÈÐÓɯÏÈÚɯÊÏÈÕÎÌËȭɯ 

¶ 2×ÖÕÚÖÙɯ1ÌÔÐÕËÌÙɯ-ɯ6ÏÌÕɯàÖÜÙɯÎÜÌÚÛÚɯ 

ÉÌÊÖÔÌɯÔÌÔÉÌÙÚȮɯ×ÓÌÈÚÌɯÐÕÍÖÙÔɯÛÏÌÔɯÛÖɯÊÖÕɪ

ÛÈÊÛɯ#ÌÉÉÐÌɯÛÏÌɯ2ÜÕËÈàȮɯ,ÖÕËÈàɯÖÙɯ3ÜÌÚËÈàɯ

ȹÉàɯÕÖÖÕȺɯ!$%.1$ɯÛÏÌɯ3ÏÜÙÚËÈàɯÔÖÕÛÏÓàɯ

ÔÌÌÛÐÕÎȭɯ 

¶ "ÏÌÊÒ-(Õɯ1ÌÔÐÕËÌÙɯ-ɯ6ÏÌÕɯàÖÜɯÈÙÙÐÝÌȮɯ×ÓÌÈÚÌɯ

ŗÙÚÛɯÚÐÎÕɯÐÕȭɯ 
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Meeting REMINDERS and Upcoming Events  

Ladies, come SHOP FOR YOUR CAUSE on Sat-
urday, November 3rd!  Tickets are $20 and will be 
available for purchase from Carol at the Septem-
ber meeting. All proceeds for the tickets and a por-
tion of the raffle sale at the event will be returned 
to the club. Go purchase your ticket to go shopping 
and get exclusive shopping discounts.  Lunch is 
included along with wine and beer tasting and 
many more benefits.  Donôt miss out on this fun-
filled fundraiser event for our club!!!  See you at 
the meeting at the ticket table. Carol Pollock 

Reciprocity Tea is Saturday, September 
29th, 12-2PM.  Please contact Linda Krisko 
for more details or questions. 

September Meeting will be a potluck. For 
questions, please contact Heidi. 

                WINE CLUB 
September 20th.  Destination to be deter-
mined.  Look for sign up sheet at our meeting. 

mailto:debkaatz@gmail.com


 

On July 10th, we hosted ñBunco for Guide Dogs of the De-
sert.ò Everyone that attended had a GREAT time. There was 
plenty of food, fun and dogs. After a wonderful attendance 
for the event we were able to raise enough money to sponsor 
a leather harness! There will be a graduation on Oct. 13th 
that we are all welcomed to attend. Thank you to all that 
helped and attended this event. For more information on the 
graduation, please contact Karen Roelke.  

Guide Dogs of the Desert  

                                                                            Operation Smile                                                   
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The Next Cleft palate surgery and dental clinic in Ensenada will be in November.  We can start 
collecting sets of toothbrushes and toothpaste, as well as little "stuffed toys.ò They  are really ap-
preciated by the children having surgery. Most of the children have never even been to a dentist, 
so it is pretty frightening, and the little handmade stuffed animals help to soothe them. Thank you 
to all that contributed to the August clinic. We served many children for dental work and the den-
tists like to hand out the toothbrush sets and explain to the children why they need to brush.                          
                                                  Love and Thanks, Dee Thomas. 
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CRAFT FAIR at our general meeting October 11. Our very 
talented craft group has been working hard over the summer to 
make the October Fair profitable for our 3 charities: USO, ELSI-
NORE VALLEY PREGNANCY RESOURCE CENTER and 
SCHOLARSHIPS. Some items for sale will be, holiday door 
hangers, cards, Christmas trees and ornaments, kitchen items, 
scarves, baby gifts and much more. We also have a LAP QUILT 
for a raffle. We will be selling tickets at the September and Octo-
ber meeting. A winner will be draw at the OCTOBER MEET-
ING. SO BRING YOUR $$$$$$ and let's help our community. 
Any questions call Diann Smith 714-875-7883 

 

      

 

TAB will be moved to October 
19th because of the Art Show. 
We are still in need of a host.  
You supply the house we all 
bring the rest.  If interested call 
Debbie Kaatz  951-277-7738 

JUNE TAB @ Debbie Kaatz ôs 


